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 June 5, 2012 

 

 

To: Residents along Rankin Road/Calico Way/Carncross Dr/ Sledding Pkwy 

 

Re: Siggel-Grove / April Hills / Secret Places Road Connection 

 

The City of Madison and Town of Blooming Grove are proposing to connect Rankin Road and Calico Way 

between the April Hills and Siggel-Grove Subdivisions, as well as Carncross Drive and and Sledding 

Parkway between April Hills and Secret Places Subdivisions.  The proposed connection will provide 

additional access possibilities for residents and emergency services between subdivisions.  The proposed 

connection will be a topic for public hearing before the City of Madison Board of Public Works.   

 

The public hearing will be held on May 7, 2008 at 6:30 P.M. at the following address: 

 

City-County Building, Rm. 108 

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

Madison, WI 53703   

 

Anyone with questions or concerns about the proposed connection may contact Alder Judy Compton, at 

608-221-2567 or the Project Engineer, Chris Petykowski, at 608-267-8678. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

             

Larry D. Nelson, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

LDN:cjp 

 

cc: Ald. Judy Compton 

 Christy Bachmann, City Engineering 

David Dryer, City Traffic Engineering 

Dan McCormick, City Traffic Engineering 

John Fahrney, City Engineering 

Michael Wolf, Town of Blooming Grove 
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